
16 April 2025 

  

Harena Resources plc (formerly Citius Resources plc) 

  

("Harena" or the "Company") 

  

Change of Name 

  

Further to its announcement on 21 March 2025, the Company announces that the application to 

change the name of the Company to Harena Resources plc has been registered at Companies House 

with effect from 8 April 2025. The Company's change of name will be effective on the London Stock 

Exchange plc from 8.00 a.m. on Wednesday 16 April 2025. The Company's ISIN and SEDOL remain 

unchanged. 

Shareholder documents of title will be unaffected by the change of name and existing share 

certificates should be retained and remain valid. Any new share certificates to be issued will bear the 

new name, Harena Resources plc. 

  

Contact 

Harena Resources www.harenaresources.com.au 

Joe Belladonna/Allan Mulligan +44 (0)1624 681 250 

info@harenaresources.com.au 
  

  
 

Tavira Financial (Financial Adviser and 

Broker) 

Jonathan Evans/Oliver Stansfield 

+44 (0)20 7330 1833 

  
 

Flowcomms (Investor Relations) 

Sasha Sethi 

+44 (0) 7891 677 441 

sasha@flowcomms.com 
  

Twitter www.x.com/HarenaResources 

LinkedIn www.linkedin.com/company/harenaresources 
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